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Attention Methadone Providers: 
 
Per notification provided to Methadone providers enrolled in Connecticut Medical 
Assistance Program (CMAP) via Policy Transmittal 2017-22 “Methadone 
Maintenance Reimbursement Guidelines”, the Department of Social Services (DSS) 
has posted the draft regulation/operational policy on the Connecticut Medical 
Assistance Program (CMAP) Web site www.ctdssmap.com.  Methadone 
Maintenance providers must comply with all applicable statutes and regulations, 
including, but not limited to, the DSS Behavioral Health Clinic Regulations, 
sections 17b-262-817 to 17b-262-828, inclusive, of the Regulations of 
Connecticut State Agencies.  DSS has implemented these updated regulations in 
draft form as a binding operational policy, in accordance with section 17b-10 of 
the Connecticut General Statutes.  Accordingly, all Methadone Maintenance 
providers must comply with this operational policy (i.e., draft updated regulation) 
for claims with dates of service on and after February 1, 2018. 
 
To access the regulation, go to “Information”, then “Publications”, then 
“Provider Manuals Chapter 7”, and then choose “Clinic” from the drop down 
menu. 
 

http://www.ctdssmap.com/

